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[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

The City Council needs to abandon the parking kiosks. It’s a waste of money and it deters shoppers from doing
business in
Paso Robles. The city is pushing tourism to bring shoppers to Paso Robles. If you invite tourists here you need to
consider building a parking structure for them to park along with LOCAL RESIDENTS rather than build another
giant hotel.
Dump the kiosks!
Richard Pettit


